
 
 
 
 

 
 
Coverage for Treatment of COVID Returning to Standard Benefit 
September 2, 2021 
 
 
At the start of the pandemic, HAP announced it would extend its member cost-sharing 
waivers for the testing, treatment and telehealth services related to COVID-19 through 
September 30, 2021. This means members will not be charged any copays, co-insurance 
or deductibles when being tested or receiving care for an acute diagnosis of COVID-19.  
 
Beginning October 1, 2021, coverage for the treatment of COVID will return to the 
standard benefit.   
 
HAP will continue to waive member cost-sharing for COVID-19 diagnostic tests and test-
related visits and the COVID-19 vaccine for all lines of business during the public health 
emergency according to state and federal guidelines, in accordance with the CARES Act 
and the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA).  
 


